
Make Plans NOW  
to  

Join us in New Mexico! 
 

What are YOUR plans for next summer? 

Follow us to the Philmont Training Center! 

Set aside the week of July 6 – 12, load up the 
family and join The National Lutheran 
Association on Scouting for our Scouting in 
the Lutheran Church conference! 

The Philmont Training 
Center (PTC) is the 
national volunteer 
training center for 
the Boy Scouts of 
America.  

Celebrating its 75th Anniversary in 2025, PTC 
provides a unique environment for training 
volunteers, creating leaders, and hosting family-
friendly experiences and adventures.  

All registered Scouters are invited to attend, as 
well as clergy and other congregational leaders. 

Our conference will focus specifically on how 
Lutheran congregations can use Scouting as a tool 
to enhance their ministry.  Planned sessions 
include:  National, Council and congregation levels 
of “Duty to God”; P.R.A.Y. and Religious Emblems 
Programs; Unit and Adult Recognitions; Sharing 
our Faith with Scouts; Organizing Scouting Units; 
Selecting Quality Leaders; Duty to God in 
Advancement; and more.  We’ll also hold the 
Annual Meeting of the N.L.A.S. during the 
conference. 

Be sure to bring the family!  
PTC offers a full, organized 
program for every member 
of the family—from infants 
to spouses, organized by age 
group and participating in a 

carefully designed, age/ability-specific program 
under the leadership of trained, experienced 
staff. Groups will get to enjoy hiking, tours, 
handicrafts, games, campfires, and outdoor 
activities.  

So . . . you may be asking, “How do I register for 
the course?”   PTC’s 2025 on-line registration will 
“go live” in late October.  Meanwhile, you can 
check out the Philmont Training Center website 
for more information on their family programs:    
www.philmontscoutranch.org/ptc 

See 
you in  
New 

Mexico!


